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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

A Sarv Dharm Samvad meeting was held in the National Commission for 

Minorities (NCM) on 20th June  2024  for outreach to minority communities, promote 

communal harmony, remove sense of insecurity, inequality and discrimination, and 

for better understanding their expectations from the Government. Representatives 

from all the minority communities participated in large numbers and discussed issues 

affecting various communities.  

Dharma Gurus and leaders of all communities who participated also 

congratulated the Hon’ble Prime Minister and his team for successful result in the 

Lok Sabha Elections and for his tireless service to the nation.  

All resolved to work to combat the divisive forces and for strengthening the 

bonds of brotherhood and communal harmony in the country. 
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